
 

Luther Manor Continuing Precautions Related to COVID-19 
April 29, 2020 5:07 pm   
Good evening from Luther Manor.  There are still no newly acquired cases of COVID-19 
on either of Luther Manor campuses.  This remains our highest priority.  
 
Thank you for the continued support and the communication you provide to your loved 
ones and that we share with our remarkable team of employees. Please don’t let up, we 
know this is hard on everyone and we need to keep those spirits up!     
 
Shout Outs of Thanks! 

 
● Thank you Patricia Siegesmund one of our Luther Manor Volunteers for the 

cloth masks! 
 

● Thank you Krissy Petersen Schmidt from Fancy Crumbs for the cloth masks!      
 
Campus Happenings 

 
● As we’ve shared many times, there are so many great things happening that just 

won’t wait for COVID to end. Something must be in the Luther Manor water!  Or 
maybe the activities, faith enrichment or the food:)  This is our 3rd Luther Manor 
resident celebrating the “BIG 100” during the historic COVID-19 pandemic!  
Singing, cake and friendship!  We know Lorraine's family cannot hug her right 
now, yet they should know we will do all that we can to try to make up for that!   
 

            



 

 
Campus Update 

● We shared with you awhile back the need to be diligent and supportive of your 
loved ones when it comes to your communication.  Our Loss Prevention 
Manager received information from the Department of Homeland Security that 
the #1 fraud attempt right now capitalizes on the COVID-19 pandemic.  Please 
see the attached copy of some advice that may be helpful.  Even though it may 
seem obvious please continue to have those tough conversations with your loved 
one.  We would hate to hear of one of our residents falling prey to this because 
they have such a giving heart! 
   

● We’ve heard over and over that everyone appreciates getting these updates, yet 
with the heavy lifting of the crisis behind us - fingers crossed!, we’ve come to fill 
our updates with a lot of the little things we are doing on campus to keep spirits 
up and build on team work. With that said, there was a lot of other important work 
that was left at the wayside when the crisis hit and it's now calling our names.   
So, we’ll switch to a Monday, Wednesday and Friday schedule for our email 
and Hotline updates starting on May 4.  Of course, if something important 
comes up, we won’t wait to share it.  This does not mean that if you see an 
update come out on a Tuesday or Saturday panic should ensue, as it could just 
be that we have something important to share or we need help from this group.  
We appreciate the nearly 1,000 person readership that was built over the last 8 
weeks and value the opportunity to share Luther Manor in action as we serve out 
our mission of Sharing God’s love. 
 

Interested in hearing more from us? 

● Subscribe to receive email updates at COVIDUpdates@LutherManor.org  
● Visit our website at www.luthermanor.org 
● Follow us on Facebook at LutherManorWI 
● Call for daily messages on our COVID-19 Hotline, 414-831-9389 


